From: Chiara Santi <chiara.santi@bhhscaproperties.com>

Sent time: 05/14/2020 08:20:39 AM
To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Subject: Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR

I am submitting this letter to offer support during this public comment period for the proposed project, Hollywood Center. |
am in support of this project and feel it will be an asset to the Hollywood community.

I have lived in Hollywood for several years now and | want to tell you that | appreciate this community...what it was, what it is,
and what it can still become. In recent years this once entertainment industry hub, has struggled with the transition of
becoming a neighborhood, especially in the area south of the Hollywood Hills.

Hollywood Center will bring over 1,000 units to the area, with 133 of those set aside for seniors — a population that is rapidly
growing and seriously rent burdened. These units, and the individuals that come with them, will further grow our community
as a neighborhood.

The project will also provide much needed jobs and open space. As someone with children | know how critical it is to have
space in a city environment for us to go to where our family can experience the community around us.

In closing, in addition to considering my support for Hollywood Center, | ask that you do not extend the public comment period
and continue to move forward with the review of this project. In this time, we need big ideas like this, we need projects like
this, we need neighborhoods that are lived in and that will continue to grow.

Thank you again for this opportunity to participate in the public comment process.

Chiara Santi
Direct 323.646.8819

chiara.santi@bhhscaproperties.com
License # 02108098
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